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AMBULANCE TYPE: ALL 
 
 

ISSUE 
 

 
This bulletin is to inform owners of Demers Ambulances that we have seen 

numerous issues with the cabinet windows since COVID-19.  
 
Many customers are disinfecting their units with non compatible cleaning agent that 

may affect the integrity of the Lexan product used for the cabinet windows. 
   

ACTION 
 

 
 Spider webbing in the window is a sign that the non-compatible cleaning agent has 
been used to clean the windows of the medical cabinetry.  

   
 

Please be sure to clean the cabinet window compatible cleaning agents as specified 
by manufacturer sheet attach. This is also in our maintenance manual under medical 
cabinet fiberglass and windows.  

 
Please also note that this issue is not a manufacturer defect and is not cover under 

any warranty. 
 
If you have any questions, contact our service center at the following phone number;  

1-800-363-7591 and select option 2 or email to warranty@demers-ambulances.com. 
 




